Yoot WE WANT YOU %00%

TO DONATE THIS
HOLIDAY SEASON

The UConn Office of Veterans Affairs and Military Programs
asks you to participate in our 9" Annual Veterans Donation Drive.
We will be accepting donations at the Hawley Armory, room 1008,
through the end of finals week (December 16). We are located at

359 Mansfield Road, Storrs CT. Please contact

emily.i.lugo@uconn.edu with any further questions.




